July 15, 1977

Mrs. 0. Ghazarian

28-27 37th Street
Astoria, New York 11103
Dear Mrs. Ghazarian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $5.00
(five dollars) which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Cathedral
for Altar candles for July 29, 1977, in memory of ygur late
husband Sooren Ghazarian.

Receipt No.27114 is enclosed herewith.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director

Enclosure



